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For Immediate Release 

 

 

Date:  June 17, 2022 Contact:  David Remy, Public Works 

Director/Interim Safety-Service Director 

 419-755-9628 

 

Subject:   Storm Debris Clean-Up 

 

 

 

Mansfield, OH—After evaluating the aftermath of the storms this week and our budget, the City 

of Mansfield will make a one-time sweep of the city to pick up branches and yard waste from the 

storm Monday night.  This is scheduled to begin on Wednesday, June 22, 2022.  There is no set 

schedule as this will be worked into our Street Department’s schedule as time permits.   

 

Please limit items to less than 6” in diameter and 3-4 ft. long and have your debris at the curb by 

June 22nd if you would like to have it picked up.  Only yard debris from the storm this week 

will be picked up.  No other items should be set out for pick-up. 
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